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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Not sure what will be the final result of your decision on fees.  It is sad that our entire country
has to live under the current policies that create this inflated economy.

I have visited N.M. Parks since I was a boy with my family in the 1960s. We took our children
and now our grandchildren have enjoyed the beautiful parks & outdoor activities in N. M.

As visitors that don't live in the state, I feel that our visits will be less if fees are raised.

Sorry things are the way they are but we will rely on photographs and good memories.

JH
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